
 

 

The district has put aside additional funding to 
adjust library entitlements for schools losing collab 
time.  They are also trying to equalize the amount 
of collab time available to schools.  The district 
has calculated a range in schools from 37 to 63% for time available for collab 
(book exchange and admin time is viewed as part of collab time). 
 
Any TL’s losing 40 minutes or more of collab time with the new model should 
speak to their administrator and ask them to request an adjustment in the TL  
entitlement for the school. 
 
Schools without a 1.0 TL  do have the flexibility to purchase intermediate prep 
and have the TL provide the prep.  However, TL’s need to keep in mind what 
portion of their job is library entitlement and what portion is  intermediate prep 
(this is term specific each year). 

 

TL Certification Scholarship Winners 

The TL Certification Scholarship Winners are: Shannon Vandop, Macushla Myles, 
Christianne Barneston and KD McArthur. Send your receipts to Kendall Brothers 
for reimbursement. Chapter membership is required and you have two years to 

make a reimbursement claim.  
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K-3 50 Minute Prep Update 
with Anne McNamee 

Chapter Chatter 

Executive 

President ~ Tammy Le 

Past-President ~ Kendall 

Brothers 

Treasurer ~ Kendall Brothers 

Secretary ~ Lorraine Babuin 

Advocacy/webpage ~ Martha 

Cameron 

Professional support ~ Angela 

Roth 

Members at large ~ Lisa Baer, 

Lesley Johnson, Jeanette 

McLean, Christine Thompson 

& Jane Kammumura 

Events & Meetings  

~Year-end Social ~  

Wednesday, June 12 

Location to be announced 

3:30pm 

 

Next Exec Meeting 

May 8, Cloverdale  

Traditional 

3:30pm 

This and That 

Distinguished TL Awards and Anne Monk Memorial Scholarship – Please  
nominate someone by May 8 as we need to pick the winners before the year 
end social. For more information see our website, and to nominate a colleague, 
click HERE. 
 
STA convention is coming up. Don’t forget to register. Kendall is facilitating a 
weeding session, How to Marie Kondo your library, at Prince Charles Elementary 
School. Andrea is facilitating the Teacher Librarian Hot Topic Forum at Guildford 
Park Secondary. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZQSvzHbL3YGKGHPVesvPyASBsR7um6sF38s5E8IDQYCM6Qg/viewform

